
Hellenic Air Force Open Day 2011

  

The time of the year has arrived. The gates of Hellenic Air Force Air Bases are opening for all of
you. Help us collect photographic material in order to taste the celebration. Some may not be
able visit the units themselves so this would be helpful for all airforce.gr friends. Please do
share your experience and send us your photos to the following E-mail address: haf2011[at]airf
orce.gr .
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